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California Lawmakers Seek Protections In Case Of Worksite
Raids

News

3.30.17 

California lawmakers are seeking to offer legislative protection to immigrant workers to challenge

potential Trump administration worksite raids. In the article, "California Lawmakers Seek

Protections In Case Of Worksite Raids," featured in Nation's Restaurant News, Benjamin Ebbink

comments on Assembly Bill 450 that was recently unveiled. 

“California is very protective of immigrant workers rights, and now we’re in a situation where the

federal government may be very aggressive on immigration enforcement,” he said. “It really puts

employers right in the middle, with the state government going one direction and the federal

government going another.”

To read the full article, please visit Nation's Restaurant News.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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